
From:    John Newsham  

Sent:    Tuesday, 8 July 2014 9:50 a.m. 

To:    Contact 

Subject:   Submission re Chorus and VDSL changes 

 

  

I submit that Chorus should not be allowed to withdraw VDSL services from an area until fibre optic 

cabling is available to the customer who already has VDSL in place. 

 

I have VDSL under contract from Telecom. Withdrawal of Chorus’s service would breach my contract 

with Telecom and this should not be allowed to happen unless Chorus has a fibre optic cable outside 

my house that I can be connected to. 

 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

John Newsham 

 


